
Hello quilt ladies!

I took a quick video this morning of our first snow here in the valley. Wow, the leaves
have not even finished falling off the trees and we have a bit of snow! Good thing our
favorite hobby makes warm quilts for those we love and care for :)

And speaking of snow and winter, have you started your Christmas list and gifts?
Somewhere along the line, I picked up the habit of purchasing Christmas gifts year-
round. When I see something that I think someone on my list would like, I get it right
then and stash it away in a closet and dresser in a spare room. When a birthday comes
around, I can check my stash to see what I have collected. It has been such a stress
reducer in my life! This practice has also been great for keeping an eye on how much I
have for each person as sometimes some people are harder to find gifts for than
others. And since you are shopping year-round, you can find perfect gifts at estate sales,
garage sales, thrift stores, antique stores, and even while traveling. And remember to
keep an eye out for quilting supplies for yourself - I have found bolts of cotton fabric,
batting, thread of all kinds, zippers - well, maybe not those for a quilt ;) , needles of all
kinds, quilt kits, partially finished tops/quilts, embroidery floss, sewing baskets, and lots
and lots of readers!

Coming up this month we have a field trip planned for Mountain Mermade here in town.
See the attached flyer for all the details. You are welcome to carpool from the library
parking lot and if anyone would like a ride, contact a fellow quilt guild lady or me! I am
excited for this new business !!

Bring your Woven Challenge item and your Sew 'N Tell items to Mountain Mermade as
Kim Davis, the owner, is looking forward to meeting all of us and our creations :)

Our vice president elect/new president, Cindy Blackburn, and I got together this evening
and planned our Quilt Guild Christmas party to be held at the Heber Senator B&B
December 5 at 6 PM :-) Just wanted to give you a sneak peek: we will have a potluck
appetizer/dessert menu so all finger food with warm cider. We are also going to be
doing a white elephant gift exchange. Please plan ahead for a $10 handmade by you or
someone else gift. If you don’t have time, Paper and Felt in Midway has lots of great
options! 
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The Holiday Quilt Show and Auction will be held this month at Little America Hotel in
Salt Lake City. All of the quilts that will be auctioned off are hand quilted and the ladies
have been working on them for the past two years. The show is Thursday and Friday,
November 14 and 15 from 9:30 am to 8:30 pm. and Saturday the 16th from 9:30 am to
2:00 pm.

Don't forget to mark your calendars for Quilt Fest for next year, October 7-11 at the
convention center in Layton. They are looking for teachers right now. Submit your
information if you are interested in teaching. All of the information is on the website:
utahquiltguild.org

For those who like to attend the Quilt Fair that Utah Valley holds, it will be held next
year in Wallsburg, on July 16. Alice Ashton volunteered her property again for this event!

UQG State News

Friendship Block Exchange
Participation in the Friendship Block Exchange is coming to a close. Can you

believe it? 

During the month of October we were working on Cindy's Log Cabin block and

Sue's Rail Block. (Please bring these completed blocks to our November

meeting and any others you have been working on.) Karen will bring her block

for us to sew in the month of November. And then the blocks will be distributed

in December. 

Thank you to all of our talented and trusting friends who have participated this

year.

Please contact Christina Williams, 571-239-0171, with any questions you have.

Happy Sewing!!!

http://utahquiltguild.org/
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Thank you to all who participated this year in our charity projects. So many of you
have helped to brighten someone else’s day with your talent and generosity. 

We have made over 80 placemats this year for those seniors who participate in the
Meals on Wheels program.   

According to our records, these are the following members who still have placemats
to turn in: 

Rebecca Snyder 14, 31, 75 
Teresa Covas 16 
Sharon Johnson 49, 72 
Andrea Hicken 74 
Amy Hilton 17, 24, 37, 56 
Sally Siggard 34, 36 

Please let us know if these records are not correct.  

We will package the remaining placemats and have them ready for Meals on Wheels
before Thanksgiving Day. 

Again, we appreciate all you do to help the members of our community. Your efforts
have been extraordinary, and they are much appreciated. 

Sandy and Natasha 

Charity Quilts

This month will be your last month to check on where you are on your projects and

then in December all money or final quilts will be due for the drawing in December.

Contact Tamara if you have questions!

UFO Challenge
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We are planning on 8 Open Sew Days

for 2024, taking place at either Deonn's

house or Paige’s.

Create a quilt or other article that appears

to be “woven”.

This may be the illusion of fabric weaving

atop and beneath other fabrics to create

the look, or it may be the literal weaving of

fabrics or other fibers together. 

Think: Woven—Linked—Knit Together;

interpret however you’d like!

· Quilts must be no smaller than 24" x 24",

but may be as large as you desire.

· All Articles must be completed by Guild

Meeting on **NOVEMBER 7TH** in order to

display and enter the contest.
(NOTE THE DATE CHANGE!)

· Prizes will be awarded for participation.

Cash prizes for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place

Viewer’s Choice awards.

Contact Deonn Stott with any questions.

See details on the member page of the

HVQ website -

www.hebervalleyquilters.com

Our next meeting will be:
November 7 @ 6:30 pm

Mountain Mermade
512 S Main Street, Heber

2024 Design Challenge: 

"WOVEN"
THE CHALLENGE: 

Open Sew Days

Meeting Info

Looking Ahead

Please Bring
October UFO Project or your $$
Completed placemats or QFK kits
Completed “Woven” challenge quilts 



Jocie Perotti

Ali Rogers

Tamara Ellis
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Leadership 

Birthdays

President: Paige Douglas 
Vice Pres/President Elect: Cindy Blackburn 

Treasurer: Carol Hunt 
Historian: Deonn Stott 
Newsletter: Ali Rogers

Social Media: Desiree Muheim 
Zoom: Andrea Hicken 

UFO Chair: Tamara Ellis 
Charity : Sandy Hindy & Natasha Endito 

Design Challenge: Deonn Stott 
Friendship Exchange: Christina Williams 
Retreat: Jane Leaphart & Tamara Ellis 

Birthdays: Teresa Gamboa 
Door Prizes: Barb Murdock 

Be sure to join the Heber Valley Quilters 
Facebook Group for Sew’n’Tell photos
and between-guild interaction and fun! November 11

November 20

November 25

Join us Virtually

Join via Teams

https://www.facebook.com/groups/460204497700352
https://www.facebook.com/groups/460204497700352
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTIxZjBmODktMDgyYi00NzA3LThmNjUtOTI2YWJjYjZmNDU0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b8a970d8-325b-4e83-a57c-dec04cd3e193%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22bc8ca5d2-2bb8-4934-a361-16148847fef9%22%7d
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